
 

 

 

 

DATE:   June 24, 2025 

TITLE:   Dairy Contract for 2025-2026 School Year 

TYPE:   Action 

PRESENTER:  Todd Lechtenberg, Executive Director of Finance and Operations  

 

BACKGROUND: Bids for dairy products for the 2025-2026 school year were taken at the District 

Offices no later than 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, June 16, 2025. The district received one bid from 

Kemps. 

 

RATIONALE: As the district only received one bid, it is our recommendation to award the contract 

to Kemps. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: It is requested that the Board award a contract for dairy products for the 

2025-2026 school year to Kemps of Rochester, Minnesota.  

 


